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Board Members 

Unit 1:  Jamie Allen 

Unit 1:  Kim Telkamp  

Unit 2:  Cinda Stifel              

Vice-President 

Unit 2:  David Knox 

Unit 3:  Denise Lindquist, 

President 

Unit 3:  Ginny Johns 

Unit 4:  Kenny Thrap 

Unit 4:  Denise Johnson 

At Large:  Randy Wellman 

At Large:  Mike Parkhurst 

At Large:  Ted Hiers  

Secretary:  Jackie Carley  

Maintenance:  Mike Smith 

 

2021 Boat Stickers  
 

2021 boat stickers are 
available in the office for 
$10.00.  Purchase of the 
stickers will go towards the 
Lake Preservation fund to 
control water weeds, test 
water quality, and lake quality 
projects.   

 
 

PRESIDENT’S  

LETTER 
 

What a great summer we had, it is 
unbelievable that it is already 
getting cool and we are thinking 
about the Holidays!   
 
We have made some progress on 
our roads over the past few weeks.  
The quarry finally has rock, so Mike 
Smith and the road committee 

have been working on some of the areas that have not had any attention 
for a very long time.  The back blade for our tractor arrived and has been 
installed. As we continue our work to improve the roads, I ask for your 
patience, we will get there!   
 
I hope everyone is enjoying our nice fall weather!   
 
Denise Lindquist 
President, Leisure Lake Association 
 

2021 Assessments  
 

Just a reminder that your 2021 assessments are due by December 31, 
2020.  If payment is not received by then, there will be a 10% penalty 
applied and postage/handling will be added each month until payment is 
received.  If you would like to set up a payment plan, contact the office 
and a contract will be written up for you to sign.  As long as you make 
your agreed upon payment each month, you will remain a member in 
good standing.  If payment is not received you will be considered a 
member not in good standing and will not be able to use the lake facilities 
including garbage.   
 

Fish 
 

Donations have been collected.  We will purchase blue gill and grass carp 
in the spring in alignment with the published fish stocking program.  
 

Neighborhood Watch 

 

There has been interest in starting a neighborhood watch.  If you are 
interested, please contact the office.  Jack Stifel will setting up an 
informational meeting.  



 

Ladies of the Lake 
 

The Halloween Party was 
success.  You can find pictures 
on Facebook.  David Knox 
came in 1st place, Angela Knox 
2nd and Lexi Marie 3rd.        
They are planning on caroling 
in December.  Make sure to 
watch for updates in 
Facebook and the website.  

 

Vision Mission 
Committee 
 
Don’t forget our fundraisers.  
We have new shipment of t-
shirts/tank tops, just stop in 
at the office or call Angela 
(515-205-0761) to get yours!  
Kayak rentals – enjoy the 
water with your family and 
friends rent a kayak for the 
day.  Kayaks are available at 
the leisure lake storage unit 
and can be rented at the 
office or calling Angela.  More 
Fundraiser are to come so 
keep an eye out and thank 
you again for all your support. 

  

Welcome New Members 
 

We have new members at the Lake – Welcome 
Barney & Kristi McCoy, Unit 1, Lots 10-13 
Kim Hanes, Unit 4, Lot 1 
Rick & Rhonda Bland, Unit 1, Lots 114-116 
Mark & Diane Sparks, Unit 1, Lot 354 
 

Deaths 
We are sorry to say that we lost two members: 
Patrice Madison passed away on April 24, 2020.  She had been a member 
for 13 years.  Ann Hansen passed away October 10, 2020.   She was a 
member for 8 years and was very active at the lake on various committees 
and helping where ever she was needed.  Both will be greatly missed.   
 

New Board Members 
 

Joe Holtkamp and Miles Tratchel have resigned.  The board nominated 
Jamie Allen for Unit 1 and Kenny Thrap for Unit 4.  Also Ginny Johns was 
nominated in September to fill the open position in Unit 3.  Thanks for 
volunteering for the open spots.  
 

Reminder  
The scrap metal trailer is only for scrap metal.  It is not for garbage or non- 
metal items.  Also the burn pile beside the trailer is not for members to pile 
brush, please burn your brush, etc. on your own property.   
 

Winners of the Halloween Costume Party 
 

 

Leisure Lake Association:  A friendly inviting place to enjoy 
natural beauty, peace and contentment 

 



 

 

 

 



 

   

   

     

 

When you visit the above businesses, please let them 

know that you saw their advertisement in our 

Newsletter.  
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